A/2€O LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY

SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION
P.O. BOX 8618, NORTH COUNTRY ROAD ¢+ WADING RIVER, N.Y. 11792

WiLLIAM E. STEIGER, JR.
ABSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT -NUCLEAR OPERATIONS

SNRC-1646
0CT 1 o 1989

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
washington, D. C., 20555

Additional Time To Respond To 10 CFR 2,206 Petitions
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-322

Reference: NRC (T.E, Murley) Letter to LILCO (W.E. Steiger, Jr.)
dated Sept., 15, 1989; Subject: Request for License
Response Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) To
McGranery and Bickwit 10 CFR 2.206 Petitions

Gentlemen:

My office did not receive the referenced letter and its
attachments until September 29, 1989, Because of the unfortunate
delay in receipt of this letter, and the number of arguments
contained in its attuchments, LILCO does need additional time to
submit its comments. Thus, pursuant to the opportunity offered
in your September 15, 1989 letter, LILCO is informing the NRC
staff that we intend to submit our comments no later than
November 10, 1989.

Should you have any questions or require additional information,
please do not hesitate to call my office.
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